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SLOW
DOWN

SPEED LIMIT

15 MPH

Speed Limit Reminders

Please be considerate of our staff as you drive around the campus. It is not safe for you or them
when the 15 MPH speed limit is not followed. I’ve also received reports of speeding scooters. We
request that you use low speed settings while riding your scooter on the sidewalks and inside the
Community Center.

Sewing Machine
A new resident has donated her sewing machine to Sherwood Oaks. It will be placed in the Craft
Room (on the lower level) next week. The machine is available for community use.

Disaster Preparedness Meetings

At the August 13 independent living disaster preparedness meeting, two working groups were
formed: one to discuss resident education regarding safe exit of home and the second to review
contents for a grab n go bag. Meetings with each of these groups have been scheduled over the next
two weeks. The grab n go bag group will meet on Tuesday, August 27 at 1 PM in the Conference
Room. The education group will meet on Wednesday, September 4 at 10 AM in the Conference
Room. If you are interested in attending, please contact Tabby Alford at ext. 8460.

Labor Day
There will be limited off campus transportation on Monday, September 2. Please check the bulletin

board for available sign-up sheets and for the holiday campus bus schedule. All patio homes and
apartments that are cleaned on Monday will not be cleaned due to the holiday. Dining Services
hours are as follows:
Main Dining Room
Lunch Buffet — 12:00 - 1:00 PM
Dinner Buffet — 4:00 - 5:45 PM
Cafe
Breakfast — 8-10:30 AM
**[_unch & Dinner — Closed

**Take-out meals will be available from 11:30-1:00 for lunch and 4-5:45 for dinner.
*Please note: Meal credits and/or Marketing slips may not be used for guests on this holiday.



